Debra Thomeson

From: Eric Grundberg <eric_grundberg@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 3:21 PM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Letter of interest for Harbor Advisory Board

Debbie Thompson,

| would like to have my name put in for the vacant harbor advisory board seat. To my knowledge the board is
mostly made of north harbor users. Makes sense to me that the board should represent users from all parts
of the harbor system and across all users groups. I'm tied up in the south harbor with a sport boat as well as a
commercial boat. | can be contacted at 907 518 4158 or PO Box 2193 if anything else is needed.

Sincerely,

Eric Grundberg



